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I am writing in support of SB543. I encourage the ban on polystyrene containers in 

our state. I support moving beyond plastics. I am a 7th grader and I am firmly against 

the use of plastics. They have been affecting our environment in negative ways and I 

believe we should stand up for our earth. I want a clean and healthy world to live in 

and with your help, we can make that happen. In addition, it takes around 500 years 

for styrofoam and polystyrene to decompose. Our oceans are filled with garbage, our 

air is polluted, our land is on fire, and our world is growing worse every day. We can't 

survive like this for long. I hope we will be able to clean things up for nature, animals, 

and all of us. Please take this all into consideration and make more actions on behalf 

of our world.  

Sincerely, 

               Kalista Klees 


